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  June 27, 2012 
 

 

National Maritime Center Website Updates 

 
The National Maritime Center (NMC) has initiated a yearlong project to refresh our website with more 

tools and information regarding all aspects of the Mariner Credentialing Program.  As we work 

through this project, we have and will continue to make changes to many of the individual page 

addresses.  Therefore, if you have bookmarked individual pages you may get „page not found‟ errors.  

Please go to the home page (www.uscg.mil/nmc) and reconnect to the page you are looking for by 

using the links, search engine, or sitemap. 

  

Should you have any questions related to this, or any other aspect of the NMC‟s website, you can use 

the webmaster link on the website, email our Customer Service Center at IASKNMC@uscg.mil, or 

call 888-IASKNMC (888-427-5662).  

 

We look forward to your feedback! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/A. S. Lloyd/ 

 

A. S. Lloyd Captain, U.S. Coast Guard 

 

Commanding Officer 
United States Coast Guard 
National Maritime Center 

100 Forbes Drive 
Martinsburg, WV  25404 
Phone:  (888) 427-5662 
Fax:  (304) 433-3416 
E-mail:  iasknmc@uscg.mil 
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